
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Lyndhurst, Ohio – January 3, 2024 – The Ohio Outlaws under the direction of General Manager Ashley 

Elder, is delighted to announce the highly-anticipated combine for the upcoming 2024 season.  The 

combine is scheduled for January 27, 2024 from 9:00 am -11:00 a.m. at Charles F. Brush High School - 

Lyndhurst, Ohio. 

We are excited about the prospects of the upcoming season and look forward to bringing a perfect 

balance of experience and talent to our team, enhancing our chances of competing at the highest level. 

Our upcoming football combine is not just about the thrill of the game, but also about showcasing 

incredible talent and expertise. The MFL is bringing their A-game in the comeback 2024 season and we 

cannot wait to see the incredible skills on display.   And guess what?  The MFL is coming to town!  It's 

going to be an unforgettable event that will have a positive impact on our community.  Stay tuned for 

more updates on the combine coming very soon! 

The Ohio Outlaws are committed to nurturing homegrown talent and fostering a culture of 

sportsmanship and camaraderie.   

For more information, please contact General Manager Ashley Elder at (440) 361-9894 or  

elderashley242@gmail.com . 

 

About The MFL:  The Minor Football League (MFL) has been in existence since 1993 and has continued 

to grow since inception to now hold 16 franchise teams in America and 16 franchise teams in Africa. The 

league’s franchises are split into four different divisions. Two divisions in each conference. Each division 

contains eight franchises. 

The Chief Executive Officer, Chairman, and Founder of the league is Richard Myles, Sr., a native 

Washingtonian and former player at Arizona State University.  Mr. Myles previously played 

professionally as a member of the New England Patriots.   

The MFL is a professional minor league like minor league baseball, hockey or the G League in NBA 

basketball. At the grassroots levels, all MFL players are required to partake in community service, a key 

component of the league's mission. The MFL is known as “the laboratory of change” and provides 

“integrity, commitment, and excellence in all we do.”  

For more information, please contact the MFL office at 202-508-3384 
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